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Town Rink bleachers to be 
replaced  

 

For Immediate Release 
 
(Kahnawake – 7, Kentenhkó:wa/November 2019) The Mohawk 
Council of Kahnawà:ke (MCK) wishes to advise the community that 
the wooden bleachers at the outdoor Town Rink (located adjacent 
to the ST. Lawrence Seaway) have been removed due to safety 
issues. 
 
The bleachers will be replaced with built-in aluminum benches that 
meets current safety standards. While work is underway to prepare 
the ground, it is expected that the new bleachers will only be 
installed next spring. Community members are being asked to avoid 
the area while the work is being done. 
 
The MCK apologizes for the inconvenience.  
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Media Inquiries: 
Joe Delaronde 
Political Press Attaché 
450- 632-7500 ext 63251 
joe.delaronde@mck.ca 
 

Technical 
Contact: 
Mackenzie Whyte 
Sports & Recreation 
Manager 
mackenzie.whyte@mck.ca 
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Mohawk Council 
of Kahnawà:ke 
Kahnawà:ke Mohawk 
Territory 
P.O. Box 720 
J0L 1B0 
 
Tel: (450) 632-7500 
Fax: (450) 638-5958 
 
As per the MCK 
Communications Protocol, 
all media requests must be 
arranged through the Public 
Relations / Communications 
Unit 
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